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The TEXSTRA Team is pleased to announce the

publication of the “Need analysis and state

of the art report: transferring research

and innovation in the textile & clothing

manufacturing sector“.

This report contains the results obtained from

the field research implemented by all partner

countries, targeting three groups from the T&C

sector: managers and professionals, experts and

aspiring managers. The research is based on

specific questionnaires.

INVITATION TO MULTIPLIER EVENT IN LITHUANIA 

TEXSTRA partnership will organize a multiplier

event in Kaunas, Lithuania on October 2018.

The main objectives for this event are to present

the results from Output 1 and 2 and validate the

learning materials structure with students.

The event will be organized by KTU.

For more information, please contact us at

info@texstra.eu

Upcoming multiplier event
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TEXSTRA partnership had its

second, successful meeting, at

Terrassa (ES), home of AEI TEXTILS

at Leitat Technological center

facilities on May 11th 2018.

The partnership reviewed the

progress made since the project

start in September 2017. The status

of the national and European

reports on the learning needs

analysis was presented. They are

based on the survey responses

gathered within the textile and

clothing sector in the participating

countries.

LASTEST NEWS

Meeting in Terrrassa

TEXSTRA is a project co-funded by the European Union under the ERASMUS+ programme 
with Agreement n.2017-1-RO01-KA203-037289

Ongoing activities

TEXSTRA partners are performing the design of the capacity building training macrostructure

to enable transferring research and innovation, and the setting up of the online platform. In the

upcoming months the desk research will be published on the project website.

The resulting report of this research offering an European overview will serve a) as basis for

designing and developing other project outputs and b) as a starting point for further research in

the field.

Learn more about                           :          

www.texstra.eu info@texstra.eu @TexstraProject

TEXSTRA was presented in

CITEXT 2018 business congress last

May in Troyes, France, by AEI TEXTILS.

Leaflets were distributed among the

different participants.

Online profiles of TEXSTRA

project have been created in several

platforms like 2BfunTex, ECCP, etc.
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